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8 February 2018

Antony Andrews

Email: fyi-request-7219-2b82797a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Andrews
YOUR OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT (1982) REQUEST

| refer to your request dated 6 February 2018 where you requested the following information from
the Hawke's Bay District Health Board (HBDHB):

The monthly data on the amount of capital charge HBDHB incurred or paid to

the Ministry of Health for the period July 2015 to June 2016. This data is to be
provided month by month.

Under the Official Information Act 1982, we have 20 working days from receipt of your request to
respond. Therefore we anticipate a response back to you by 7 March 2018.

Yours sincerely

A KIRK
Communications Manager
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